
 

Dear Sirs, 

I am writing to inform you that we have established a new important service intended for 

members of OVER2000RIDERS. 

In recent years, the regulations governing the use of motorized vehicles on dirt roads have become  

more and more complex and consequently more frequent cases of notification of fines and/or 

sanction, more or less justified, occur. 

Since this issue is rather complex, both motorcyclists and law enforcement officers are often not 

properly informed about it, therefore potential risks for bikers as well as arbitrariness and discretion 

in application of sanctions by officers have increased. 

For this reason we decided to create and conclude an agreement with a multi-year experienced 

law firm for legal assistance, for the exclusive benefit of the members of OVER2000RIDERS.  

The law firm will provide consulting, information and assistance in case of law enforcement 

notifications during our motorcycling on dirt roads in Italy. 

Basically, if you join in OVER2000RIDERS, choosing one of the proposed formulas of association 

(ordinary member, supporter, with FMI card), starting from the date of enrollment to the Association, 

you will acquire the right to receive a free preliminary consulting by telephone/email. In the 

event that you received notifications of fees/sanction, you will be entitled to examine together with 

our lawyer any alleged facts, the context, as well as definition of an appeal, etc. 

After an evaluation by the law firm, should conditions arise to oppose the sanctions (which can often 

be very expensive) you will have access to the various services offered on favorable terms, as 

per the price list. Proposed services range from editing the appeal to be submitted to various 

authorities, up to penal assistance. 

In addition, a constantly updated VADE MECUM will be made available to members to 

summarize, in a concise and understandable way, risks, sanctions and how to behave during 

the riding. 

We hope you Members appreciate this new initiative. We invite you to spread the information 

about our new service to other motorcyclists who share our passion for off-road. 

 

This form of legal assistance is particularly recommended to foreign riders who travel by 

motorbike on the Italian territory. In fact, because of language problems, difficult understanding 

and lack of knowledge of the many rules and prohibitions that often are not signalled, you are 

particularly exposed to these risks and difficulties in possible management of a legal dispute. 

Corrado Capra  

 


